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Date: August 3, 2021 . ‘?
Town Clerk
Town of Salisbury

0

Salisbury, MA 01952
Re: Endorsement of ANR Plan of Land

Applicant: Downeast Building & Development

Address of Applicant: 18 Maple Lane, Northborough, MA 01952

Address of ANR Property: 50 Beach Road & 2 Gravel Way (Map 4, Lots 121 & 136), Salisbury,
MA 01952

You are hereby notified that the ANR plan entitled, Plan of Land in Salisbury, MA Showing Approval
Not Required at 50 Beach Road & 2 Gravel Way (Map 4, Lots 121 & 136), for Downeast Building &
Development, dated July 27, 2021m, prepared and stamped by Jeffrey Hoffmann, Millennium
Engineering, Inc., accompanied by a Form A application for determination by the Planning Board,
has been endorsed by the Planning Board at their July 28, 2021 meeting as follows: “Sahsbury
Planning Board Approval under Subdivision Control Law not Required”.

Gil Medeiros motioned to endorse the plan for 50 Beach Road & 2 Gravel Way as a plan showing an
Approval Not Required Under the Subdivision Control Law.

Deb Rider seconded.
Vote on motion 4-0.
Motion: Passed.

Don Egan, Chairperson
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